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Human Resources Board Report 

October 16, 2018 
 

  Retirement/Resignation/Leaves:   

Name      Classification/Position Funding  Effective Date 

Alysha Hacker Teacher – Social Science General October 15, 2018 

    
 

Staffing:                                                    
The health and welfare of our staff is of upmost importance to PCHS.  In order to fill classes while 
faculty take needed leaves of absences the human resource department continues to recruit faculty to fill 
temporary positions by recruiting at local universities and colleges, posting to multiple online job boards 
as well as hosting booths at career fairs. 
 

PCHS Professional Development School Program:                         
The Professional Development School program with Pepperdine University is in the beginning phase.  
The Pepperdine teacher credentialing program will have students complete part of their student teaching 
program at Palisades Charter High School.  The program proposal would allow current PCHS faculty 
members to apply to become a mentor teacher for students in the credentialing program at Pepperdine.  
There were several candidates for the volunteer position of Professional Development School 
Coordinator.  Interviews to fil the position will be held on Wednesday, October 17th. 
 

Benefits:                                      
SISC:  During the month of October the Navia system will open online enrollment for PCHS employees 
to sign up for flexible spending accounts.  This money will be deducted from their paycheck for their 
accounts pre-tax. 
 

Compliance:                                      
Faculty and staff completed an additional online training regarding youth suicide awareness and 
prevention in addition to the staff training we had held previously. 
 

Negotiations:                                     
PCHS will begin negotiations with the UTLA-PCHS union this month. 


